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Good afternoon, 

 

I hope you liked the Fairy Cakes the children brought home yesterday – they looked 

yummy! We will not be baking next week, but the following week we shall be 

designing wrappers, inventing recipes and making our own Smoothie.  I will send 

details out in next week’s newsletter as I will be asking the children to bring in their 

own ingredients to personalise their smoothie. School will provide the basics. This 

will complete our topic Scrumpdiddlyumtious. 

 

Curriculum:  

In English this week we have looked at the character of Charlie and analysed the 

text to work out his characteristics. We have looked at dialogue to help us include 

speech in our writing and we have recapped the use of inverted commas when we are 

writing speech down. 

In maths we have started a new unit on money. We have identified pound and pence, 

ordered money and estimated money.  

 In RE we have finished the story of Moses and identified the miracles in the story. 

We then wrote our own. 

Topic work has including looking at where different foods come from around the 

world. We found out that some people from different parts of the world eat 

different things from ourselves, often depending on what grows in different areas 

and climates. 

 

Homework: Most children started a stamp design in class last week for the Heroes 

Stamp design competition.  We have had some great designs in so far and I would 

like to set this as homework for this week if you have not yet brought one in. 

 

Also, please find time to go on Purple Mash using the Multiplication app to speed 

test how quickly they can answer 25 multiplication questions. Please set the timer 

and quantity etc. to suit your child and build up to all the tables and 5 second 

intervals.  Please can you continue with spellings as I would like as many as possible 

to move onto the Year 5/6 spelling before the end of this school year. 

Thank you. 
 
Mrs. Archer Dytch 
 

To be returned by:  Friday 14th May 20201 

 


